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Stephanie McClellan  Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 2:23 PM 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov 

Hello Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission (MIRC) members,

 

I urge you to accept the federal government’s funding to expand Medicaid to more 
Virginians. Instead of these residents using their local emergency departments as their local 
doctors, they could be enrolled in Medicaid and seek treatment and preventive measures at 
lower costs than they are currently. Treating uninsured people costs everyone (all consumers 
and taxpayers) more money than enrolling them in Medicaid would.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Stephanie McClellan

Herndon, Virginia
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